
KENILWORTH HOMES ASSOCIATION  
April 4, 2007 Board Meeting 

 
The meeting was held at Ed McGurren’s home 

Director’s attendance: Floyd Wohlrab  President Class of 2007   
 Reid Davison  Treasurer Class of 2007  
 John Coode   Landscape Class of 2007      absent  
      Curt Skoog     Class of 2007  absent 
      Ed McGurren  Secretary Class of 2008   
      Jerry Fladung     Class of 2008  
     Jennifer Kanan    Class of  2008  

President Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.  

Treasurer's report… Reid Davison submitted his Financial and the Kenilworth South Trash Report. Both were 
approved. An Insurance Claim has been submitted for the replacement of a damaged statue at 93rd and Alhambra 
South.   

Communications… No Report. 
 
Grounds Report… No Report. 
As a result of the letters and discussions with nearby homeowners asking for “Help” at three locations 
along Roe, the Islands at  
93rd Terr. and Roe was adopted by Steve Levin, 4510 W. 93rd Terr  642-1711 with Master Gardner 
Judy Jackson 648-4070 assisting. The island at  
 
94th St and Roe was adopted by Judy Fudemberg, 4512 W. 94th St and Roe 341-6233. Judy submitted 
an order for flowers that was forwarded to John Coode. But one island,  
 
92nd Terr. and Roe Entryway  North  is still not adopted but one homeowner responded that she would 
be willing to water some. Ed McGurren will follow up. Judy Jackson will recommend permanent 
plantings for this entryway. John Coode will have the evergreens removed on the above two islands.   
 
Trash Collection in Kenilworth South.  Floyd Wohlrab 
Three Homeowners in Kenilworth South have not paid their annual bill for trash collection. Letters will 
be sent and, if not paid, trash collection will be discontinued.  
 
Annual Meeting. Kenilworth Homes Association will hold their annual meeting on Tuesday, June 12, 
2007 at the Kenilworth Apartments Club House. Floyd Wohlrab will contact the Prairie Village Police 
Officer for a presentation on Identify Thief.  
 
All Kenilworth Garage Sale. Judy McDermott has agreed to Chair the First Kenilworth Homes 
Association Garage Sale on Saturday, Sept 29, 2007 from 8 to 3 PM. A $250 Budget was approved to 
cover advertising and supplies. Judy will form a Committee to assist. Each homeowner interested will 
have their sale on their own driveway.  
 
Grounds Chair Jennifer Kanan has been appointed by the Board to assume Grounds Chair 
responsibilities replacing John Coode. On the Board she will serve the unexpired term of Dan Wallace.  
 
Meeting adjourned 9:00 PM.   Next meeting after Annual Meeting June 12.      Submitted by Ed McGurren 
 


